WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC.

PO Box 640

300 Northfield Drive East

Waterloo ON N2J 4A3

Telephone 519-888-5550

Fax 519-886-8592

E-mail ghilhorst@wnhydro.com

www.wnhydro.com

Gerry Hilhorst, P. Eng.
VP, Regulatory Affairs

September 21, 2007

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2007-0673 3" Generation Incentive Regulation For Electricity
Distributors

Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) appreciates the opportunity to comment on the
Board Staff Scoping Paper for 3" Generation Incentive Regulation for Electricity
Distributors. WNH commends the Board on developing this important consultative
process which seeks to best serve all stakeholders in the industry.

WNH supports the September 21, 2007 Submission of the Coalition of Large

Distributors and will not be forwarding additional comments at this time.

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself, Gerry Hilhorst,
at 519-888-5550 or ghilhorst@wnhydro.com.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Gerry Hilhorst, P.Eng
VP, Regulatory Affairs
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